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Important Reminders! 
 

Tomorrow – Friday, September 23rd is a Professional Development Day 
School is not in session 

Friday, September 30th is Truth and Reconciliation Day – School is not in session 

We had two wonderful assemblies (primary and intermediate) to celebrate and honour 
Terry Fox!  We are coming really close to our goal of raising $1200 – this represents a 
twoonie for Terry from all Anderson Students. 
 
If you have not donated and would like to, you have two options  

1) Look for the email from Anderson School (Terry Fox email) and donate on line 

2) Have your child bring in a donation next week to the office. 

Great Anderson spirit, lots of smiling faces during our Terry Fox run today!  Special 
thanks to Division One and Division Two for their organization and school spirit. 
 

 

Just a reminder for all Anderson Families that we really need to have our children dress 
for the weather and it’s always a good idea to have a dry change of clothes at school in 
case our clothes get wet.  It’s starting to get cooler and we are sure some rain is on its 
way! 
 

We will still be having outside days when it is raining and many students will be 
participating in our outdoor classroom in the rain as well.  Please help ensure your child 
can stay dry and warm in poor weather conditions by dressing them for the weather. 

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation  

September 30th has been named the National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation by the federal government of 
Canada. “This day is an important step in the 
reconciliation process. It provides an opportunity to 
recognize and commemorate the tragic history and 
ongoing legacy of residential schools, and to honour 
their survivors, their families and communities.” Please 
note that all schools will be closed on Friday, 
September 30, 2022.  

Please show your support by wearing orange on 
Thursday, September 29th!  Anderson is really looking 
forward to honouring this day with our students.   

A link to purchase an Orange T- Shirt has been sent 
home to families.  Purchasing an orange shirt is optional as many of our participating 
families already have access to an orange shirt for their child. 

 

ANDERSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Weekly Newsletter 

Principal: Mr. S. Harrington Vice-Principal: Mr. C. Chan 
9460 Alberta Road, Richmond, BC  V6Y 1T6 

(604) 668-6355 



   
                                                                                                                    

 

School District No. 38 (Richmond) • www.sd38.bc.ca • Our Focus is on the Learner 

Hot Lunch Day @ Anderson 

Anderson’s first hot lunch day is coming up!  
Wednesday, September 28th will be Fusion Feast Pizza.   

Orders for this lunch day must be in no later than 
Sunday, September 25th. 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/anderson/ 

 

Friday, September 23rd – Professional Development Day – School Closed  

Thursday, September 29th – Wear orange in support of Truth and Reconciliation  

Friday, September 30th National Day for Truth and Reconciliation – All Schools Closed  

Wednesday, October 5th – World Teachers Day 

Monday, October 10th – Thanksgiving – School is Closed 
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